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Od: XXXXXXXXXX
Odesláno: pátek 13. října 2017 15:28
Komu: XXXXXXXXXX
Předmět: Fwd: Re: DPS4D Transmitter Card Rev C3

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

-------- Forwarded Message --------
Subject:Re: DPS4D Transmitter Card Rev C3

Date:Fri, 13 Oct 2017 09:22:35 -0400
From:XXXXXXXXX

To:XXXXXXXXX
CC:XXXXXXXXX

Good morning, Dalia.

We accept your order and confirm that we will ship by November 15, 2017. 
I will notify you when the items are ready for delivery.

Thank you,
Steve

Steve Vassilis, CFO
Lowell Digisonde International, LLC
175 Cabot St. Ste 200 Lowell, MA 01854
1-978-735-4752

On 10/13/2017 6:05 AM, Dalia Buresova wrote:
> Dear Steve,
>
> First of all, thank you for sending the Cost Proposal (previous one
> was sent by Ryan). Now I coming back to you with the official
> upgrading Order for the Pruhonice DPS-4D. We put all three proposals
> into to one order. The order and original quotations (just for your
> information) are attached to the mail.
> Please, could you send me a confirmation that the LDI is accepting and 
> can supply our order indicating its number (37-2017).
>
> Thank you for your collaboration
> Kindest regards
>
> Yours cordially
> Dalia




